
 
 

 
Greetings Friends and Partners! 
 
I pray this letter finds you all Blessed and Highly favored of the Lord, Our God! We, at the KICMA 
Network, are so very proud about what this year is bringing for the greater Knoxville Community. There 
is so much work that needs to get done and we are looking forward to impacting the lives of our 
community through forward thinking as well as working together.  
 
I encourage each of you to reach other ministers in the community and urge them to be apart of what 
we are doing here at KICMA. The greater number our membership is, the deeper level of impact we can 
make! Our goal is simple: To equip clergy, enhance ministry and through the concept of working 
together, we can effectively serve our community and advance the Kingdom of Heaven here on Earth.  
 
It is important to understand that we are now, well into, the 21st Century. This means we are faced with 
the challenges of ministering to a 21st century Christian. My question for each of you is this: Is your 
ministry placed in the position of being able cater to the needs of your 21st Century Christians? I charge 
each of you to answer that question rhetorically as you make your plans and re-arrange your ministry’s 
info structure going into this year.  
 
As always, if you have any questions, concerns or ideas…fill free to call me anytime. Thanks & God Bless! 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

KICMA President 
865.314.4867 
www.kicma.org 
 


